
 
 
                  29 June 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
Excellency, 
 
I am writing to you in connection with the draft resolution on Follow-up to 
the development outcome of the 2005 World Summit that I presented to you 
this morning. As you remember, the Group of 77 raised some concerns at the 
presentation on the numbering of the paragraphs in the resolution.  
 
I am very pleased to inform you that this issue has now been settled. The 
draft resolution will remain as it was presented this morning. I attach a copy 
for your ease of reference. The draft resolution is now being processed as an 
L-document.  
 
I would like to express my sincere appreciation to all those involved in 
solving this last remaining issue. I expect that we can now proceed to adopt 
the draft resolution in the General Assembly tomorrow, Friday afternoon.  
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
         
 
          

 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

 

 

         
 Jan Eliasson 


